PINK EYE LETTER

Date

Dear Parent or Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that an individual in our childcare center/school has pink eye (conjunctivitis). Pink eye is a common, mild infection of the eye that is contagious. It can be caused by a bacteria or virus.

A child with pink eye will have discomfort, itching, or pain in the eye. The white of the eye may appear pink or red and will have discharge. Sometimes pink eye occurs early in the course of a viral respiratory illness that will have other signs and symptoms. If you suspect your child has pink eye, please contact your healthcare provider for diagnosis and possible treatment (viral infections will not respond to antibiotics).  
Proper hand washing is important to prevent transmission of pink eye. Other recommendations include: avoid touching an infected person’s eye, avoid touching tissues or gauzes that have been in contact with the person’s eye, and do not use washcloths or other personal items that have been in contact with the infected person. Careful sanitation of objects that are commonly touched by hands or faces, such a tables, doorknobs, and toys will also help to prevent the spread.
If you have further questions, consult your healthcare provider or contact the Spokane Regional Health District’s Disease Prevention and Response division at (509) 324.1442.

Sincerely,

07/2018

